## Annexure A: Consent form for APPU Extraordinary Congress 2024

(Please send the filled form to the APPU Bureau at <a href="mailto:kwanjai@appu-bureau.org">kwanjai@appu-bureau.org</a> by 11 March 2024.)

То,	
The Secretary-General,	
Asian-Pacific Postal Union	
From,	
[Member country name]	
Dear Secretary-General,	
I, the undersigned, representing[Member respond to the request for consent to the organization of the APPU Ext conjunction with the 2024 Executive Council meeting from 12 to 16 Augus	
Consent (please indicate your response   ☐ against the preferred option):	
☐ We consent to the organization of the APPU Extraordinary Con	ngress in 2024.
☐ We do not consent to the organization of the APPU Extraordin	ary Congress in 2024.
Comments (Optional):	
Please provide any additional comments or considerations regarding you	r decision:

[Member Country Name].		
Please consider this form as of Extraordinary Congress in 2024.	our formal response regarding the organization of the	APPU
Yours sincerely,		
(Please fill in the form below)		
Name of the authorized person filling the form		
Title and Address		
Signature		
Place		
Date		

I confirm that I am duly authorized to provide this response on behalf of \_\_\_\_\_